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Dear 			, 

As a constituent I am very concerned about the lack of affordable housing for older adults and low-income families in our community.  It is imperative to fully fund key programs to supply an adequate amount of affordable housing in our community.
Specifically, I am asking Congress to provide full funding for new affordable housing in the fiscal year 2020 HUD bill.  This is in addition to the need for full renewal funding for Section 202 rental assistance contracts provided by Project Rental Assistance Contracts and Project-Based Rental. 
The significant need for more Affordable Housing is nationwide and becoming more urgent.  There is a dire shortage of housing assistance for persons who are assistance eligible because the programs are too small to meet this growing need. 
I am also asking you to continue to support the Service Coordinators who provide much needed help within our communities.  Their services save other vital government funds by providing in-house supportive services.
I, and many others, appreciate your support of these vital housing programs; ensuring they have the needed funding to provide adequate homes to the older adults and low-income families in our community.   
Sincerely, 



 

